Minutes of the Annual General Meeting

of

RIOT

Held on Friday 16 April 2021
via

Zoom

Commencing at 19:00

Chairman of the meeting: Chairman, Martin Mustoe

Present:  64 members were registered to join the meeting via Zoom

In attendance:  Club Secretary and Treasurer

Opening of the meeting

The Chairman of the meeting opened the meeting and introduced the Club Secretary and the Treasurer who attended the meeting with him.
1. Chairman’s Address

The proposed Chairman of the meeting read his welcome address. Along with a Review of the Year. A copy is attached as Appendix i

2. Membership Status

The outgoing Membership Secretary read details of current membership numbers. A copy is attached within Appendix i
3. The RIOT Committee Election

The proposed Chairman introduced the vote for the new Committee member and explained the voting process on Zoom. It was explained that all voting would take place via Zoom and members would be given two minutes to complete their voting. Initially the voting was undertaken in a block vote but, following a request from members, those Committee members who were on a yearly appointment were voted on separately and successfully re-elected to their positions.
The result of the election was as follows:

Candidate


Position



Results

Mark Stockman

Membership Secretary         

ELECTED

Christina Guppy

Communications Officer

RE -ELECTED






Social

Andrew Scowcroft

Run Co-ordinator


RE-ELECTED

Samantha Mercer

Kit and Equipment Officer

RE-ELECTED
4. Receipt of the Annual Accounts ended June 2020

The Chairman of the meeting invited the Treasurer to present to the meeting on the annual report and accounts for 2019/2020, the achievements of the year and forward plans. A copy of this is attached as Appendix ii.
The Treasurer opened the presentation by explaining that this had been a year with RIOT being in transition and went on to explain that the accounts will be added to the website. 
The accounts included:

· Financial activity and results

· Sources of income

· Expenditure

5. Future of RIOT

The Chairman presented to the members the results of the Riot Survey that was undertaken in March. He also included the future plans for Riot as the club emerges from the effects of the pandemic. These are attached in Appendix iii.
Member’s Questions: 
No further comments or questions were raised or received. The Chairman of the meeting then made closing remarks and thanked the members for their patience during the Club’s Zoom meeting.

The meeting closed at 19:45
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